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COPY OF AIR LETTER.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

22nd June, 1950.

Dear Slrs,

With reference to your report No.9888 and
to your letter of the 24th April last respecting the
Stemmer "BARALABA", I shall be glad to learn how this
cagse stands as regards the completion of the Speclal
survey.

I think 1t well to add that in March laat the
Singapore Surveyor recommendod the main condenssr forward
tube plate cast-iron web be permanently repaired at the
Specisl Survey or speclally exsmined by the end of the
presont month and I shall also be glad %o learn how
this matter stands.

with rofereﬁcu towiy letter of the 4th
April last reapecting the Doiler and Screwshaft Surveys,
T shall be glad to lesrn how this case now stands.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clas:zification Committee.

The Surveyoras, -
HONWG KONG.
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